
 
 

April 18, 2013 

 

Attention Parents & Students, 
  

Costumes are being sent home this week and next.  Once the 

costumes leave the academy they are your responsibility.   

 

Please note the following: 

 

1. Remove costumes from bags and hang properly. 

 

2. Do not launder or iron (if a costume needs steaming we will 

    have a steamer at the theater for dress rehearsals) 

 

3. Do not play, eat, chew gum or drink in your costumes at any 

    time. 

 

4. Be sure you keep all parts of costumes together. 

 

5.  It is your responsibility to bring costumes to the dress 

     rehearsals and performances. 

 

6. We cannot replace any lost or damaged costumes, be sure to 

    handle your costumes with great care. 
 

 7. LABEL EVERY ITEM WITH YOUR NAME! 
 

 


